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Nighttime Detour on I-10 Westbound at Chaffee Road Scheduled Friday 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – A detour will be in place on I-10 westbound at Chaffee Road Friday, March 22 from 

9 p.m. to 5 a.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

The detour is necessary to shift traffic into a new pattern on I-10 westbound west of Yellow 

Water Road and U.S. 301 and complete reconstruction of I-10 westbound travel lanes at U.S. 

301. 

Motorists traveling I-10 westbound will detour to Chaffee Road, travel west on Beaver 

Street/U.S. 90 and south on U.S. 301 to travel back westbound on I-10. 

Superior Construction Company began the $65 million I-10 and U.S. 301 interchange 

improvement project in late February and is estimated to complete the work in spring 2020. 
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